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    Thursday 7th February 2019
	Dear Parents,
What a busy week!  Thank you to all the parents who brought in cakes for our KS1 ‘Cook for Books’ sale last week. We raised just over £100 to buy new books.

Safer Internet day – On Tuesday 5th February, the children learned about making the right choices online. The focus this year was ‘Our internet, our choice’. https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2019
Children discussed the theme of consent and permission and how to safely give personal details if necessary.  The School Council members carried out a survey of children’s internet use and found some very interesting facts:

· 85% of children enjoy using the internet

· Only 50% of children say that they have to ask to go online

· Over 50% said that they can get a new app or game without having to ask

· 41% of children said that they have accepted terms and conditions without reading them

· 65% of the children said they would be annoyed if someone else shared a photo of them without asking.
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As predicted, the snow fell in Wantage on Thursday night and covered the school in a blanket of white snow.  Thanks to our wonderful snow clearers, we were able to make sure that the school site was safe for Monday’s return.  What a brilliant turn out! I wanted to put a lovely photo on this newsletter of all our helpers, but after our Internet safety day, I might have been in trouble for not having parents’ permission! 

Year 4 and 5 enjoyed a visit from the Explorer Dome this week, learning about ‘The Digestive System and Space!’
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Dates to remember

Friday 8th February – 6.30pm  - FOS Valentine disco

Friday 15th February – End of term 3 at 3.05pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Lily-Mae and Lawrence. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been celebrating Chinese New Year! The children helped to
             make a stir fry and we all sat down together to eat our Chinese banquet. In literacy 
             we have been writing instructions for making our own stir fry.  It was internet safety 
             day on Tuesday, we learnt all about how to stay safe online with Year One. The 
             children enjoyed collaging and creating posters to remind them of the online safety 
             message. 

Year 1  This week we have been learning to use adjectives to describe, we also really 

             enjoyed our woodland feast.  In science we have been looking at how animals

             adapt for the winter.
Year 2  This week in English we have been using our knowledge of explanation texts to 
             explain and use captions about a fire engine. We are looking forward to our visit 

             from the firefighters next week!  In maths we have been learning to divide by 2
             using grouping. 

Year 3  In Year 3 this week we have been making shadow puppets in science, and in maths 
             we have been learning about written methods of division. We also learnt lots about 
             the importance of consent on Safer Internet Day.
Year 4  This week Year 4 enjoyed taking part in a workshop all about the digestive system 
             in the science dome.  In history we have been learning about religion during the 
             Shang Dynasty and in R.E we learned the parable of the Good Samaritan.

Year 5  Year 5 have been looking at cubed numbers in maths and we have been editing our 

             writing in English.
Year 6  Year 6 have been looking at human evolution.  We have revisited the 4 operations

             in maths and started explanations in English.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Eliza and Louis for their perseverance with their name writing. 

Year 1  Polly for using her determination at swimming, well done you really tried your 

             hardest.  Elijah for always having such a positive attitude towards learning, you 

             set an excellent example.
Year 2  Nour for setting a good example and doing his best in all lessons and Owen for 
             beautiful handwriting during our internet safety lesson. Well done boys we are 
             very proud of you.
Year 3  Scott for independence and perseverance with his writing, Alfie R for always 
             taking great care with the presentation of his work.

Year 4  Isabella for always presenting her work neatly and taking pride in what she does.

             Holly for showing great improvement in her writing.

Year 5  Harley for showing great confidence when tackling tricky maths problems.  Evie 

             for using great team work to solve our cube numbers investigation.
Year 6  Shanley for her super effort in English to apply all her new writing skills.  Nicole 

             for her very determined attitude to complete all her maths and English this week.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!
Abingdon Science Fair
ATOM Science Festival, Abingdon, 16th to 27th March 2019, including the Family Science Fair on March 23rd. Highly recommended by those who attended last year!
See website for further details:
http://www.atomfestival.org.uk/events/family-science-fair-2019/
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










